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Dear Editor: I attended the second annual Legacy of Love 

Festival April 18 in Samantha. This is a great event with a great 

cause. I loved it and will be coming back next year. Everyone 

was so welcoming and friendly.

It was just a great time to be had with family and friends. The 

music and entertainment were very enjoyable and enriching. 

There was truly something for everybody, including the kids.
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